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From: Jim Taylor <jim@carpedata.com>

Subject: Climate Action Plan; Oil & Gas; BOS Agenda May 13, 2025

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 10:14 AM
To: sbcob
Attachments: BOS_CAP_CVA _2025_5_13.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see attached PDF.

Jim Taylor
Vice President
Carpinteria Valley Association
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Carpinteria Valley Association

PO Box 27, Carpinteria, CA 93014 carpinteriavalleyassociation@gmail.com

Protecting the beauty & natural
resources of our valley since 1964

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors May 8, 2025
Via email: sbcob@countyofsb.org

Re: May 13, Agenda Item: 2030 Climate Action Plan — Oil and Gas Facilities

Members of the Board:

The Carpinteria Valley Association is one of the signatories of the group letter to the Board of Supervisors
in support of including oil & gas production emissions in the Climate Action Plan, and asking for an
ordinance phasing out oil & gas operations entirely. You are at this point well acquainted with the climate
and public health benefits of these actions, enumerated in that letter and in the many public comments
being offered on the subject.

But please consider another benefit, to public “mental health.” In this era of unrelenting assaults on
environmental protection at the highest levels of our government, taking these actions can be your high
profile, newsworthy demonstration of oppostion to the dark forces of climate denialism and anti-scientific
attitudes that seem to be prevailing now. Your leadership will be well received by the people you
represent; at least our local government is making wise decisions. Please, we could use some good news.

Thank you,

Jim Taylor

Vice President, Energy Committee Chair
Carpinteria Valley Association
carpinteriavalleyassciation@gmail.com



